
Announcements

Friday, April 21
Topic Announcement:

Pledge: I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands. One 
nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

Moment of silence: As we begin another day, let us pause for a moment of silence to reflect, meditate, pray, or engage in any 
other silent activity.

Funny Friday (corny joke day) What do you call a rabbit with fleas?...... Bugs Bunny
Link Crew Leaders Attention all sophomores and juniors. We are looking for next year's Link Crew Leaders. If you would like to 

be involved in making Guthrie High School students feeling welcomed and safe, and you would  like to have 
fun with a great group of people, stop by Mrs. Simonton's room to pick up an application. She will only be 
accepting applications until Friday, May 5th, so get yours today. 

Heritage Club All Heritage Club members please make plans to come to the meeting.April 25, 2017 @ 3:15p.m. RM.16A 
We will discuss the end of the year ideas and plans for 2017-2018.Thank-you Ms.Allen

Concurrent College Classes Juniors - please turn in your concurrent enrollment packets to Mrs. Benson.  If you are using your ACT score 
from March, include a copy with your application.

Freshman Boy's Basketball "Congratulations to the Freshman boys basketball team who won 1st place in the Suburban basketball 
Conference. All boys who played on the freshman basketball team; you need to see Coach Gilmore in the 
basketball locker room at the beginning of 7th period to pick up your medal and get other information for this 
accomplishment!" Good Job Boys!

Kale Powell MTXE Memorial 
Scholarship 

The Kale Powell MTXE Memorial Scholarship deadline is April 30th.  They are to be turned in to Coach 
Beeby in the Athletic office. 

Yearbooks Yearbook staff now has less than 80 yearbooks left to sell. To ensure that you get one on May 11th, preorder 
yours today from Mrs. Simonton. Only books that were preordered will be available on the distribution day. If 
there are any left, they will be sold on a first come, first serve basis starting on May 12th. Yearbooks are 
$70.00.

GHS Band Color Guard Color Guard Auditions for the 2017 Marching Season will take place on April 24th - April 27th at 3:30 PM in 
the North Gym. Come prepared to work out /and sweat a bit. If you have any questions you can talk to Bill 
Perring, Mr. Blackburn, or Mr. Steier. 

Driver's Ed If you are interested in taking driver's ed this summer, stop by the Main Office to pick up information and 
enrollment forms.  You have until May 16 to get your forms and deposit in.

Classification for prom Students who are classified as sophomores as of April 1st must be invited to prom by a junior or senior to 
attend.  Students who are classified as juniors as of April 1st must pay junior dues to attend. 


